
Mr. Joshua D. Fowler
Director
Thewowist 

Sincerely,

May 17, 2022

Dear Mr. Fowler:

     This confirms receipt of your completed Form 100-G, "Virginia Exemption Application - Civic 
Organizations," under section 57-60 (a)(8) of the Virginia Solicitation of Contributions Law (Law) 
and your filing fee in the amount of ten dollars ($10).

     We have reviewed your completed Form 100-G and accompanying materials and found your 
organization to be exempt from the registration requirements of Section 57-49 of the law.  However,
your organization is subject to the other provisions of the law.

     This exemption shall remain in effect until such time as your filing status may change.  In the 
event Section 57-60(a)(8) is no longer applicable please contact us immediately so we can assist you
in expediting your compliance with the Law. 

     The issuance of this exemption from annual registration does not constitute an endorsement by 
the Commonwealth of Virginia, or by any of its departments, offices, or employees, of the purpose 
or person conducting charitable solicitations.

    Please make this letter a part of your permanent files.  You will need it whenever your 
organization applies for grants, state sales tax exemption, and a bingo or raffle permit.   If we can be 
of further assistance, please feel free to contact us at 804-786-1343, Option 1.

Enotify to From: sandy.harrington@vdacs.virginia.gov; Sent:Tue 05/17/22 08:35 am

Sandy Harrington
Compliance Analyst


